
Dates for your diary

Thursday 2nd May - Fundraising Clothing 
Collection

Monday 6th May - Bank holiday
Wednesday 22nd May - Coffee, Cake & 

Catch Up 2-3pm
Monday 27th May - Half Term

Friday 14th June - Father’s Day Stay & 
Play Session 2-3.30pm

Friday 21st June - Inset day
Monday 24th June - Inset Day

Friday 19th July - Last Day of Term
Monday 22nd July - Family Picnic 11-1pm 
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Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to send a warm welcome to 
our new families, we hope you and your 
children have settled in well. This half term 
our topic is life cycles. We have caterpillars 
and tadpoles for the children to observe 
and duck eggs will be arriving in the next 
couple of weeks. 
The Playhouse Team

 Father’s Day Celebration 
We will be having a Father’s Day 

Celebration on Friday 14th June 2-3.30 for 
all children. (Invites to follow soon). 

Family Picnic 
Monday 22nd July 11-1pm Everyone is 

invited to join staff at Shephalbury Park to 
celebrate the end of the school year. Don’t 

forget your picnic and picnic blanket, 
hopefully the sun will be shining. 

Follow us on Facebook 
and Instagram

Staff 
This term, we are joined by Zoe. Zoe will 

work within both rooms until the end of the 
summer term. Please join us in wishing her 

a warm welcome. 

Sadly, Honey has decided not to start an 
apprenticeship in Early Years. We wish her 

all the best in her future endeavours.  

Named Clothing
Please ensure all of your child’s 

belongings are named so we can ensure 
they are returned to the right child. 

Thank you

Warm Weather 
During the summer, we ask that children 
come to pre-school wearing a high factor, 

water resistant sun lotion. Children 
attending a full day, require a bottle to be 
kept at pre-school for us to reapply after 

lunch. 
Please also avoid open toed sandals to 

minimise the risk of tripping and shoulders 
should be covered to avoid sunburn. 

We provide sun hats for the children to 
wear outside.

Transitions to School 
If your child is leaving us in July, we will 

contact their new school to invite them to 
visit us and a report will be sent to help 

support their transition. More information 
will be given as we hear back from 

individual schools. 


